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KS1 Dance Festival – Food Arrangements  
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Next Wednesday is the KS1 Dance Festival. We will be leaving school at approximately 12 
o’clock, and are sharing a coach with two local schools. Due to the awkward timing, we have 
decided that we will eat lunch when we arrive at Bath before we participate in the rehearsals 
and workshops in the Forum. Pupils will then require a packed lunch to eat before their 
performance at 5:30pm.  
 

So that the children have a hot meal, the school will buy pupils attending a McDonald’s Happy 
Meal for lunch! Lataca Hot Meals have already been cancelled for the day (if ordered). 
 

If you would like your child to have a Happy Meal, please indicate their selection by returning 
the form below before the end of the week.  
 

On the day, please send your child with a full water bottle and packed lunch for tea. 
 

Yours sincerely,  
 
Mr Cottrell 
Headteacher 
 
 
I do/ do not give permission for my child, __________________, to have a Happy Meal for 
lunch on the 21st June. I will send a packed lunch for tea.  
 

Please tick one option below for both main and drink:  
 

Main selection (and fries, unless specified) 
o Plain Cheeseburger 
o Plain Hamburger 
o Fish Fingers 
o Chicken Nuggets (4) 
o Veggie Dippers 

 

Drink 
o Orange Juice 
o Blackcurrant Fruit Shoot 
o Water 
o Milk 

Signed (parent): _________________________ 


